News story: Trade marks: delays to
notification emails

It is currently taking longer than normal for confirmation emails to be sent
out after a trade mark application is submitted on our website.

The following forms are affected:

We are working to fix this issue as soon as possible. This delay does not
mean that there is an issue with specific applications. The delay is only
affecting how quickly you receive the initial notification email.
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